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     Greetings from Delta Junction.  I am so sorry for the delay in getting 
this letter out to you.  Summer is here and as always, it is a busy time for 
everyone.  But it is sad that at this time of year people seem to forget 
about God more than ever and concentrate more on the physical than the 
spiritual.	


     The Lord opened the door for me to begin going to the Interior Alaska 
Medical Clinic each morning at 8:30 to share a devotion and pray with 
the staff.  This has offered opportunities to not only minister to the staff,  
but to some of the patients, as well as to individuals at the assisted living 
facility in the same building.  Please keep this ministry opportunity in 
your prayers. When I was asked if I would be willing to take this on as a 
ministry,  I told them that I would, but that I would not change or 
compromise on what I believe.  Even though some have not liked what I 
have shared at times, the door remains open and God has given me the 
opportunity to share the Gospel with individuals as a result of the open 
door at the clinic. 	


     We praise the Lord for all His blessings.  The fire department of which 
I am Chaplain wanted to do something for us since Nancy was diagnosed 
with leukemia.  We kept telling them that we know of others that need 
help more than we do.  But they insisted. They recently held a spaghetti 
dinner fundraiser for us and invited the Delta community.  We praise the 
Lord for His goodness and for all that gave to help us with the medical 
expenses which our insurance has not covered.   	


     As some of you may know, I was in the hospital on May 24 for an 
emergency appendectomy and then again on June 2 for tests to determine 
why I was passing blood.  We thank the Lord that it was nothing too 
serious and that medications and a change of diet should help. 	


     We appreciate all the prayers and support from all of you.  Please 
continue to keep Nancy in your prayers.  It is a daily struggle for her, but 
praise the Lord, she is having more good days than bad. We are thankful 
for all the Lord has and is doing.   Thanks again for all that you do for us.	


Your Missionaries, 	




